"‘ TOWNSHIP OF HORTON
ATA

INFORMATION RELEASE

April 6t, 2021

In response to the Province-wide Emergency Shut Down announcement made on April 1%, 2021 the Township
of Horton will be adhering the following:

Effective Wednesday April 7t", 2021:

e The Township Office will be CLOSED to the public;

The Township will continue to be available during regular business hours by phone and/or email to
address questions and/or concerns;

The Landfill will remain open;

Residents are encouraged to make property tax payments online or use the drop box at the Office;
2021 Dog Tags can be purchased online at www.hortontownship.ca;

The Community Centre is CLOSED for rentals;

Council will continue to meet virtually. Council Meetings can be viewed live on the Township of
Horton’s YouTube page.

To speak to a staff member, please call 613-432-6271 or email reception@hortontownship.ca

Office Hours — Monday to Friday 8:30 a.m. —4:00 p.m.

We appreciate your cooperation as we work together to mitigate the spread of Covid-19 in our Community.
We continue to encourage residents to stay home and stay safe!



